Rotary May Meeting Minutes
Attendance
Wallace Williams
Larissa McNeil
Ron Petty
Trisha Kerkstra
Sabrina Ware
Bob Williams
Donald Rose
Anne Williams
· Meeting called at 12:01 p.m.
· Larissa read the March minutes as submitted by Anne. Minutes approved.
· Larissa will send out the April minutes next week.
· Ron read April’s treasurer report. It was submitted to all board members electronically. 
· Trisha asks Ron to name who deposited money for Ed Lacey (like on the March report) but Ron doesn’t have that information about who deposited the money, just the dollar amount. 
· Trisha also reports that there are a few Ed Lacy dinner deposits that have not been made.
· Trisha asks if the “Payment Factory” is from DacDB. It was determined that the charge was from there; paid by Larissa for Ed Lacey dinner.
· Financial report moved and seconded as read.
· Trisha explains that we need to choose another date for our evening club assembly. June 8th should be the club assembly at Trisha’s house in lieu of the regular meeting.
· June 15: Change of Wheels between Donald and Trisha as Trisha becomes the 2023-2024 president. Donald gets a gift and exciting officers give pin (that we do not have) over to the new officers.
· Donald shares that in May and June, we will have to use North Hall, Room 118 instead of the Tulsa Room.
· The first July meeting that Trisha would lead, she will be in Asheville, NC, so Donald will lead that one.
· Trisha sent out a financial statement from the Ed Lacey Dinner. There are some adjustments that need to be made and Trisha will send a new email with updated numbers.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]We will begin the DacDB modules on July 1:
